OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

JUL 25 201

To the Members of the California State Senate:

Senate Bill 209 advances the important state interests of lowering vehicle emissions and
of decreasing dependency on foreign oil. These interests are advanced statutorily by
removing unreasonable burdens in common interest developments to the installation of
plug-in vehicle charging stations. Charging stations are part of the infrastructure that
must be built to integrate electric vehicles into our daily lives by allowing plug-in
vehicles to be recharged faster and to minimize impact to the electrical grid. [
enthusiastically support this bill.

This bill, unfortunately, contains language that could permit individual homeowners to
unreasonably use or occupy common areas. The author has assured me that she will
pursue legislation that clearly protects the right of the common interest developments to
establish reasonable rules for any use of common areas for charging stations.

Sincerely,

AV SN

Edmund G. Brown
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